
Newslett er  Date:   Fr i day 31st  January 2020  

   Bedale Church of England Primary School Newsletter 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

We have had a busy and exciting few weeks in school with lots of 

visits and visitors.  Our teachers are working very hard to ensure 

our curriculum is exciting and vibrant, and very much based on first 

hand experience.  If you have any questions relating to our  

curriculum then please do speak to your child’s class teacher at 

the forthcoming parental open evenings. 
 

Book Sale to Raise Money for 

the Australian Bushfires 

Our School Council recently organised a book sale in school to 

raise money for the devastating Australian Bushfires which have 

caused extensive damage and accounted to a huge amount of 

deaths of people and animals.  

The book sale was a huge success and we raised £75.30 on the 

day.  We would like to say a huge ‘thank you’ to Mr Ellis (Dad of 

Matilda & Mollie) for very kindly making an individual donation of 

£25.70, making the total amount raised to a fabulous £100! 

 

Parental Workshops in School 

We have had several parental workshops in school recently which 

have been very popular and well attended by parents—thank you!  

It really does make a difference to children’s education when  

parents work so closely with us. 

Diary Dates  

Tues 4th Feb 
Y6 SATs  

Information Talk  
5.30pm 

Wed 5th Feb 
Y3/4 Writing 

Workshop  
2.30pm 

Mon 10th Feb 
& Tues 11th Feb 

Parental  
Consultation 

Evening 
3.30pm-6.00pm 

Wed 12th Feb 
Y5-Y6 Oliver 
Theatre Trip  

6.00pm 

Thurs 13th Feb 
FSG Disco 

EYFS/Y1/Y2 
5.00pm-6.15pm 
Y3/Y4/Y5/Y6 
6.30pm-7.45pm 

Fri 14th Feb 
School Closes for 

Half Term 
3.15 pm 

Mon 24th Feb 
School  

Re-opens 
8.55 am 

 



 

Designated Safeguarding Leads 
 

Safeguarding children is of paramount importance at  

Bedale Primary School and is the responsibility of  

all adults that come into contact with our children 
 

Our designated safeguarding leads are: 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E Turnbull    Mrs M Ball  

(Headteacher)    (Assistant Headteacher) 

 

Please speak to the school office if you would like to make an 

appointment with one of our Designated Safeguarding Leads 

POLITE REMINDER FROM THE SCHOOL OFFICE 
 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day with their belongings they  

require for the day, including packed lunch, PE kits and the knowledge of who is 

picking them up after school.  Frequently delivering items/messages to pupils  

disrupts lessons and also takes the office staff away from their normal duties.  

Your co-operation with this would be very much appreciated. 

 

Please also be reminded that any correspondence that needs to 

be returned to the school office ie. permission slips etc. can be 

popped  into our ‘drop off box’ in the main foyer to school.   All 

cash must be in a ’named’ envelope. Thank you. 



PARENTAL CONSULTATION EVENINGS 
 

Our parental  consultation evenings are taking place on Monday 10th and  

Tuesday 11th February.  Please sign up for an appointment using the timetable in 

your child’s classroom.  We hope to see lots of you there. 

Chinese Dancing 

We recently had some Chinese artists visit us in school to lead dancing workshops 

to help us celebrate the Chinese New Year.   As you can see from the  

photographs lots of fun was had by all. 

ARRIVING TO SCHOOL 

The school day starts promptly at 8:55am.  All children should arrive at school in 

readiness for the bell sounding at 8:55am. 

Regularly arriving to school late has a detrimental effect on children’s learning.  

Thank you to all parents/carers that work so hard with us on this. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ever thought about teaching? 
Ready for a change? 
Looking for excitement and job satisfaction? 
 
Is this you or someone you know?  
 
If the answer is yes, then come along to our High Force Education Train to 
Teach event on 3rd February 2020 between 5pm - 7pm at Federation of Abbey 
Schools (Junior Building), Darlington, DL3 8JA. 
 
Come along for a coffee and a chat to find out more information about  
becoming a Primary Teacher and the steps you need take towards your new 
future.  
 
More information is available on https://getintoteaching.education.gov.uk/
teaching-events/training-provider-events/200203-high-force-education-
primary-information-evening 
 
We'd also like partnership schools that are on social media to follow our page 
and promote the event and High Force Education to spread to word as far and 
wide as possible. We have the unique opportunity in that we have 20  
partnership schools that can promote our amazing facility.    
 
Please direct anyone interested in speaking to High Force Education to the 
event or to telephone us on 01833 630487 or  
email info@highforceeducation.co.uk 
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